
From: Vic.Stibolt@jubitz.com

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC: Larry.Bauman@JUBITZ.com; Mark.Gram@JUBITZ.com; 
fdj@JUBITZ.com; 

Subject: Toll Impact Inquiry

Date: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 5:12:05 PM

Attachments:

In connection with toll discussions for the new I-5 bridge: 
 
1--     Have bridge toll amounts been presented or discussed? 
2--     Would toll amounts be the same for cars and trucks? 
3--     Has there been consideration of the potential impact of tolls on 
traffic diversion, i.e., driving more traffic to I-205 bridge instead of new 
I-5 replacement? 
4--     Are there other examples nationally that give some indication of the 
likely impact of tolls on commercial truck traffic? 
5--     What on-line resources are available on the toll/traffic impact 
topic? 
 
Thank you in advance for your response. 
 
Vic Stibolt 
Vice President Administration 
Jubitz Corporation 
503-345-0313 
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